
 
 
 
2021-22 CAMPUS SAFETY  
 

As we begin the 2021-22 school year, we are gratefully looking forward to a full year on 
campus with all of our students learning in person. While a lot has changed since last year, 
we continue to remain committed to the safety of our campus and the wellbeing of all our 
students. The following campus safety procedures highlight some of our ongoing efforts to 
keep our students healthy: 
 

• We will continue the ongoing daily cleaning and disinfecting of classrooms, restrooms, 
and all high contact surfaces. 

• We will continue to maximize the use of our ventilation systems in classrooms. 
• Teachers and staff will continue to model and promote healthy hygiene practices like 

covering coughs and sneezes, etc. 
• We will continue to promote frequent handwashing and make our outdoor handwashing 

stations available. 
• We will continue to encourage students to bring water bottles and use our touchless 

filling stations. 
• Students will be expected to wear face masks when indoors, unless exempted for medical 

reasons. 
• Teachers, staff, and volunteers will be required to wear masks indoors in the presence of 

students. 
• The use of our touchless hand sanitizers in classrooms, restrooms and playground will be 

encouraged. 
• In the lunchroom space between students will be provided and tables will be disinfected 

between student groups.  
• Parents will be notified if their student is exposed to anyone who tests positive for COVID-

19 and we will continue to work with our county health office to assist with contact 
tracing. 

• In cases of students experiencing symptoms consistent with COVID-19 or having been 
exposed to someone with COVID-19, we will follow the processes outlined by our state 
and county health officials. (See our flowchart for students with COVID-19 symptoms or 
exposure.) 

• If a student on our campus has a confirmed case of COVID-19, that student’s class will 
shift to cohorting procedures and isolate from other classes on campus for ten calendar 
days.  

 
 
 
We are grateful to partner with all of you in creating an environment that nurtures our kids 
physically, emotionally, academically, and spiritually. 
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LOVE. LEARN. LEAD. 


